The constantly changing Presidential race has us glued to the media. They shot our guy,
President Trump, and he survived by the grace of God. That shot at Trump may as well have
been at the 80,000,000 of us who voted for him. Now our attention is on DEIl-infested Secret
Service failures and Democrat party chaos. The national Republican party has shown
remarkable unity and strength.

Meanwhile, back in Park County, ballots will be on kitchen tables in less than three months.
Two of the three County Commissioner seats will be on the ballot. The BOCC winners will
control the direction of Park County govt for the next four years. Republican
commissioners Amy Mitchell and Dave Wissel have kept Park County gov’t focused on the
issues that affect us every day, such as law enforcement and roads: Law enforcement now
consumes 2/3 of ParkCo property tax revenues, and roads are seeing a sustained surge of
maintenance activity with new and experienced staff who are directing excellent contractors. A
new roads maintenance shop is being built on CR72. Amy and Dave have been true to
Republican principles of limited gov’t, personal responsibility and low taxes. They are focused.
If we want this to continue, then we must support the Republican commissioner candidates, and
support them now. Our focused support these next three months will allow the progress to
continue another four years. Short-term effort with long term results.

Amy Mitchell, the BOCC chair, is running for re-election for her final term, and Jason Gemmer
is seeking his first term. Both are excellent conservative candidates who deserve your full
support. Amy has an excellent record and needs to communicate that record directly to voters.
Jason needs to communicate his conservative views to voters who have never heard of him.
And it takes money. The longer Amy and Jason delay communicating with voters, the more
time it gives Democrats to define and smear them. You probably have not heard from Amy and
Jason yet, and that is because mailing is expensive. And social media requires a lot of
volunteer effort. Amy and Jason need your time and financial support. Many of you just paid an
extra $1,000 or more in property tax increases. Can you stretch a little more, and donate a
portion of $1,000 to Amy and Jason? Now, not next week. There is no time for excuses.

The next three months will determine if the next four years is continued progress, or continuous
fighting against commissioners who want to change direction and divert property taxes and
sales taxes to new gov’t programs. Remember: If we can’t control local gov’t how will we ever
be able to control state and federal gov't?

Please donate your resources and time now to Amy and Jason at: www.JasonforPark.com;
www.amymitchellforcommissioner.com
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